From: Sheets, Mike - Purchasing

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 4:13 PM

To: Barry, William D <William.D.Barry@wv.gov>

Cc: Kilpatrick, Robert P <Robert.P.Kilpatrick@wv.gov>; Wines, Roger G <Roger.G.Wines@wv.gov>;
Melton, Gregory L <Gregory.L.Melton@wv.gov>; Whittaker, Fra  nk M <Frank.M.Whittaker@wv.gov>
Subject: RE: Request for Emergency Purchase

Bill,

Your emergency request is approved. Please follow emergency purchasing procedures as found in the
Handbook and follow up with documentation for award within 30 days.

Regards,
Mike

From: Barry, William D <William.D.Barry@wv.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 4:09 PM

To: Sheets, Mike - Purchasing <William.M.Sheets@wv.gov>

Cc: Kilpatrick, Robert P <Robert.P.Kilpatrick@wv.gov>; Wines, Roger G <Roger.G.Wines@wv.gov>;
Melton, Gregory L <Gregory.L.Melton@wv.gov>

Subject: Request for Emergency Purchase

Mike, we lost a section of dryvit (EIFS) exterior wall panel at Bldg. 36 on Friday. We've been trying to get
something done but it looks like we’ll be over the agency’s $25K limit. As you can see from the photo,
we have exposed our interior electrical and walls to the elements. We need a more permanent solution
as quickly as possible before any more heavy winds or rain gets in the building. Right now the winds are
slowly pulling the remainder of the insulation out allowing the elements to bear directly on the interior
walls between the windows. Because of the location and height, it is out of our reach for normal work
from our folks. Let me know what you think. Bill

William (Bill) D. Barry

Deputy Director

General Services Division

112 California Ave/Bldg. 4 5 Floor
Charleston WV 25305

WILLIAM.D.BARRY@WV.GOV

(0) 304-957-7188
(C) 304-205-3558
(F) 304-558-2334



